
Mt. Zion 
Lutheran 

Preschool          February  2022 
Preschool Closed:  Please note we will be closed on Monday, February 21st  in 
honor of Presidents Day.  

National Lutheran Schools Week – What a great time we all had!  Thanks for 
all your participation and help to make this week the best! 
 
Book Orders.   Check out http://clubs.scholastic.com   to order on line.  Our code is 
HZ8HW.  Flyers were sent home today.   

School Closings: Please note that anytime Boulder Valley Schools close Mt. Zion 
will automatically be closed also. Please note if BVSD is delayed we will NOT be 
delayed.  If we close, we will be listed on TV channels 4, 7, and 9 under school closing 
as Mt. Zion Lutheran Preschool. I will also send an email.   

 

 

 

 

Teddy Bear Picnic! 


